

Frieth School Christmas Fair Saturday 26th November 2016 12:30 to 15:30

Dear Parents

The children adore our Christmas fair and we realise we do ask a lot of you but it's for the best possible cause and this year we want to do something to help you!

Here is your opportunity to have a pre-Christmas clear out of your children's bedrooms, play rooms etc. of books, toys and old Frieth school uniform that they no longer need! (Please make sure all donated items are clean and in working order)

The PTA will then be selling these second-hand toys, books and school uniform at the Christmas Fair.

Any items you have please bring them boxed or bagged to the school reception/front office area on Mondays and Fridays only leading up to the fair.

Many Thanks

The PTA Committee

Any questions please ask us or email PTA@Frieth.bucks.sch.uk







